
Confederations call general strike for 14 
December

 Greece 

The ADEDY civil service confederation along with the GSEE private sector 
confederation have called a general strike on 14 December in protest against the 
latest austerity measures proposed by the government. The unions want to see an 
end to pay freezes, steps towards decent pay and no reduction in tax allowances. 
They reject plans for further cuts to pensions and call for the creation of permanent 
jobs to deal with staffing shortages across the public services. The confederations 
also want to block any restrictions on the right to strike.
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